
3 Tips for Returning Summer Vehicle Rentals 
 

As the 2022 camping season ends, we would like to make a few 
suggestions regarding summer rented vehicles. 
 

1. We often hear from camps that the rental companies want to charge for 

damage after they have returned their vans and other summer rented autos. 

Once you return your vehicle(s), they are out of your hands. 

 

2. To prevent charges for damage not caused by your use, we urge you to 
take complete photos of all sides of each vehicle, including the tops, 
just before they are returned. This helps to provide proof of what was 

damaged during your use and what was not. 

 

3. Please remember that a van with multiple dents and dings cannot be 
put into your insurer as ‘one claim.’ Each collision is a separate claim and 

subject to its own deductible. 

 
Have a terrific and safe finish to your season! 
 

 

 

 
Have Questions? Need a camp or Y Insurance quote? 
 
Reach out to Michael Labadorf by phone: (516) 247-5850 or 
email: michael.labadorf@bbrown.com. 
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